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                                                                          Field trip – Sharjah Aquarium – KG 2 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As we are exploring our new theme ‘Marine Marvels’ we are excited to announce a learning expedition for 

our young KG 2 learners to the Sharjah Aquarium from 13th – 19th September. This trip is an excellent 

opportunity for students to explore the marine world and learn about the diverse range of aquatic life that 

exists. They will also learn about the current issues affecting our oceans and marine life. Through the 

interactive displays and exhibits that showcase the unique features and habitats of different sea creatures, 

students will learn and reflect on their experiences once they return to school. We believe that this 

expedition will not only be a fun experience but will also enhance students’ knowledge and appreciation of 

the natural world.  

Please note that students who wish to join the expedition are required to make a payment of AED 20/- on 

or before 10th September 2023. Please click here for the steps to register and pay for the trip. 

Please send the following with your child on the day of the trip.  

• Water bottle and dry snacks in a small bag pack. 

• Students must wear white t-shirt and blue pants, bus card, and a cap.  

 
The class teacher will be sharing more details about the trip closer to the date. 

 
 We look forward to every student joining us for this fun and educational expedition. 

 
 Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 

 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EbJE3xFXextJgisM6bi7ouEBu0tHK88qMcLtUvPQJv6egw?e=QPCULP

